
To: Open Cup Committee 

 

From: Paul Marstaller  

 

Date: March 14, 2020 

 

Re: Minutes from Open Cup Committee Meeting 3/13/2020 -- APPROVED VIA EMAIL 

7/31/20 

 

 

The Open Cup Committee held a meeting via conference call on March 13, 2020. The meeting 

started at 1:30 p.m. ET and lasted approximately 15 minutes. 

 

1) Roll Call 

 

Arthur Mattson – Chairman 

Todd Durbin 

Brett Luy 

Shonna Schroedl – Amateur Division Representative 

 

Paul Marstaller – U.S. Soccer 

 

Regrets: Stuart Holden – Athlete Representative 

 

2) 2020 Competitions Items: In light of developments relating to the coronavirus outbreak, the 

Committee voted unanimously to temporarily suspend the 2020 Open Cup competition. The 

Committee will reconvene once decisions to be taken on next steps are either required or 

advantageous to take. Open Cup staff will monitor and report back to the Committee. 

 

3) Adjournment 

- Meeting adjourned at 1:45 p.m. ET 

 


